
 

Hi Everyone: 

The LVHS is warming up with spring activities in May-June.  First, we are visiting David & 

Margaret Youth and Family Services on Saturday, May 18, 2019, from 11:00am-12:00pm.  See 

the attached flyer and learn the history and current services offered by this important 

organization. There is no charge for this tour. 

Also scheduled on Saturday, May 18th, 2019, Ontario Heritage is sponsoring tours of four 

houses and the Chaffey Memorial High School Library from 10:00am-4:00pm. Tickets are on 

sale at Logan’s Candies and the Graber Olive House in Ontario (we’ve visited both places).  Plan 

a day of history by enjoying the David & Margaret tour and Ontario’s home tours. The home 

tour flyer is attached. 

Our yearly bus event is a day in Redlands to tour the Kimberly Crest House and Garden, 

followed by tours of the Lincoln Museum and A. K. Smiley Library.  This event will include a 

catered box lunch and transportation courtesy of Los Angeles County Supervisor Kathryn 

Barger. A flyer is attached and the time to contact me to reserve your seat is NOW. 

Participation is limited to 55 so save a place for yourself and enjoy this event on June 1st, 2019, 

from 10:00am-4:30pm.  As soon as you reserve you will receive details about the lunch menu 

and payment. A flyer is attached. If you have not visited these venues you won’t want to miss 

this opportunity to visit the fabulous Kimberly Crest house and tour the largest collection of 

Lincoln memorabilia west of the Mississippi. 

On Monday, June 10th, 2019, at 6:30pm, the LVHS will have its summer member and 

community meeting in the Meeting House at Hillcrest. Please note that we are starting a little 

early to accommodate all the activities that are planned for this evening. First, there will be a 

short presentation that I am calling “LVHS Behind the Scenes.” We will talk about ongoing LVHS 

activities that don’t appear on the member calendar but support our motto and mission. At 

7:00pm Professor Al Clark will talk about how he creates oral histories and why we should all 

think of ourselves as historians. Finally, we will visit the Gallery at Hillcrest at 8:00pm where 

we’ll celebrate a new photographic piece entitled “Gabriel’s View.” The exhibit “Story of La 

Verne” is also open and will have been visited in May by all third graders in the Bonita Unified 

School District. Refreshments will be served at the gallery.  

Thank you for recognizing the value of living in the community of La Verne through your 

participation in LVHS activities. 

Sherry Best 
Sherry Best, LVHS President 
 

“Preserving Old La Verne’s Environment, Making History for the Future.” 


